TOWN OF HARWINTON
RECREATION COMMISSION
MONDAY, FBRUARY 25, 2013

Members Present: Michael Flowers, John Goodno, Bruce Wilcox, Darren Brown, Steve Graboski,
Wayne Delmonte
Also Present: Suzanne Stich, Recreation Director

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers.

Minutes of the November meeting were accepted on a motion by Bruce Wilcox, second by Darren
Brown, so moved. Minutes of the February 6 special meeting were accepted on a motion by Bruce
Wilcox, second, Steve Graboski, so moved.

Director Report:

Thank you to John Goodno for helping to chaperone the high school event on February 16 that was co-
sponsored with Safe Harbor Youth Services and the Recreation Departments of Harwinton and
Burlington.

Suzanne reported the spring program schedule is being completed. Upcoming events and programs
include Babysitter Training sponsored with the Harwinton Ambulance Association, After School
Bowlers, the Annual Egg Hunt on March 23 with help from KIM kids, a Youth Service Awards
Ceremony on April 11, the Annual Fishing Derby, and the ‘Super Saturday Jamboree’ on May 18. Lots
of help will be needed on 5/18.

Copies of the budget request for FY 2013-2014 were distributed for review.

Chairman Report:

It was noted that no request has been received from Har-Bur Lacrosse (sometimes referred to as
Burlington Youth Lacrosse Association) to use the fields at the Harwinton Sports Complex.

HYSA Report: HYSA’s field hockey winter clinics were successful with approximately 65 girls
participating.

The youth basketball programs will end the second week in March.

Other Business: The drop in Dodgeball for high school age students was poorly attended on February 1
and it is being canceled on March 1.

The Turf Committee continues to meet to discuss options for the Region #10 school district.

Meeting adjourned on a motion by John Goodno, second by Wayne Delmonte, so moved,

Respectfully submitted, ﬁ%@%ﬁ%w =
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